
CODE OFFICE NOTICES 

 
Code Officer Glen Charette will be unavailable 

 Monday, May 22 & Tuesday, May 23, 2017 

 
Code Office Administrative Assistant Tammy Bellman will be unavailable 

Friday, May 19 through Monday, May 29, 2017 

 

Please plan your business with the Waterboro Code Enforcement Office accordingly. 

Thank you! 


